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                                                        Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

                                                            Minutes of Meeting, June 28, 2018 

The meeting came to order at 5:00 p.m. at Town Offices.  Attending were Megan Farkas, Lynn 
Chong, Abby Mercer.  Minutes of June 14 – Megan moved to accept. Abby 2nded.  Vote was 
unanimous “aye.” 

On June 14 Megan attended the Winnisquam H.S. scholarships-awarding event, presenting our 
three John Doe III scholarships to our three recipients.  All were grateful. 

All our written checks were given to the town treasurer, CRF reimbursements to the Town. 

Friday, June 29th, Lynn and Megan will meet in the Franklin Savings Bank, at 3:00 p.m. 

Monday, July 2nd, all three trustees will meet in the Franklin Savings Bank, at 3:00 p.m. 

The Library Trustees have elected not to access their trust funds this year. They will revisit that 
decision in December. 

Doug Bean, Sanbornton Union Cemetery representative, gave us a voucher for lawn mowing 
and ground maintenance, requesting $650.00. The accrued interest on the 36 accounts comes 
to $384.63.  Lynn moved and Abby 2nded that “We write a check for $384.63 to Sanbornton 
Union Cemetery, c/o Doug Bean, this being the interest accrued on the relevant Care Trust 
Funds for the fiscal year ending on June 30, 2017.” Vote was unanimous “aye.” 

Lynn will call Mr. Bean and let him know that the check will be in Town Offices waiting for him.  

Adjourned at 5:40 p.m.                                            Submitted by recorder Lynn R. Chong  

 


